
 

 
TUALATIN DEVELOPMENT COMMISSION 

Staff Report 
 

 

TO: Honorable Chairman and Members of the Commission 

THROUGH: Sherilyn Lombos, City Manager 

FROM: Nicole Morris, Deputy City Recorder 

DATE: March 22, 2021 

 

SUBJECT: 
Consideration of Approval of the Tualatin Development Commission Meeting Minutes of February 8, 2021 

RECOMMENDATION: 
Staff respectfully recommends approval of the meeting minutes. 

 

ATTACHMENTS: 

-TDC Meeting Minutes of February 8, 2021 


